
 ANNOUNCEMENT: 
LUMEN V4 2020 is CANCELLED 

 

 

Observing the continuing deterioration of COVID-19 related mid- and post-pandemic 

situation in Europe, now strongly affected by economical consequences and leading to 

cancellation or postponing of many other social and professional events in autumn causing 

further troubles to make any business trip arrangements, persisting travel ban at many 

institution, suspension of many international transportation lines, still closed borders and 

emerging time contraints to safeguard necessary services, with respect to uncertainity of 

evolution that does not allow to foresee any situation in near or farther future and to guarantee 

desired level it was decided by Steering Committee and organizers of the conference LUMEN 

V4 2020, regretly to CANCEL this event in full extent. 

 

Representatives of the four national Lighting Societies of Slovakia, Hungary, Poland and 

Czechia, appointed members of the standing Steering Committee decided to continue with the 

series of Visegrad lighting conferences by LUMEN V4 2022 keeping the relay in hands of 

Slovak organizers. They are promising to come up with new dates soon, letting the conference 

venue unchanged. Novel information will be routed in due course to broad directory of 

professionals, target groups and associates via common channels.  

 

 
Dionýz Gašparovský 

chairman of the Steering Committee 

 

 

 


